| support HB 2728 because around 272coyotes were recently wantonly killed in a competition. Harney County had the competition
and this killing of wildlife in a big free-for-all is terrible.

All culling of wildlife, if needed to be done, has to be organized by a governmental agency so there is no overkill.

Coyotes are an important animal in the wildlife food chain. If they are not there in the wild then they cannot "open" the tough hide of
a dead animal so that other animals can eat too.

So, these dead carcasses can feed other animals who get rid of the rotting meat.

Please, please, stop these public, blood-lust competitive, "games" that are detremental to keeping a balance of important
carnivours in the wild. Coyotes are super scavingors and need to be part of our wild lands which have been seriously mistreated for
way too long...

The genocide against wildlife finally has to stop!

Thank you,

Katelyn Ferguson



